
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: 2018-021   Date: January 2018 

 
Subject: Memorandum of Understandings  
 
 
This request asked: 
 
 
The MPF of Brazil and the Serious Fraud Office of the United Kingdom have signed on January, 
23th, 2018 a memorandum of understanding aiming to strengthen legal cooperation and 
exchange of information between both countries. The authorities undertake to work together 
on investigations of complex cases involving financial fraud and corruption.  
 
I kindly request access to the memorandum of understanding signed by the two authorities 
 
 
I can confirm we have now published this on the SFO’s website. You can find it 
at https://www.sfo.gov.uk/publications/guidance-policy-and-protocols/codes-and-protocols/. 
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